Beep River Board of Fire Commingiouers

57 Union Street * Deep River, CT 06417
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The meeting of the Deep River Fire Commission was canceled due to an emérgency call,
which led to no quorum to be available. It was decided not to reschedule another meeting
in November, but to address all matters at the December 7%, 2009 regular meeting.

Respectfully Submitted,
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lizabeth Fitzsimmons, Clerk



